
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Third Community Governance Review for Kirby Grindalythe and 
Duggleby Parish 

This report was generated on 02/09/25. Overall 41 respondents completed this questionnaire. 
The report has been filtered to show the responses for 'All Respondents'. A total of 41 cases 
fall into this category. 

Do you think the two properties on Sheepwalk Lane in West Luttons are better 
served by being included in the Luttons parish? 

Yes (34) 87.2% 

12.8% Do not know (5) 

-No (-) 

Do you think the proposed boundaries for the proposed parish area of Luttons 
makes sense to your community? 

Yes (29) 80.6% 

16.7% Do not know (6) 

2.8% No (1) 


